
 

 

29th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
A few updates and reminders to help us keep working with each other to grow our vibrant community of exceptional 
people.  
 
Parent Voice 
If you would like to share your views and opinions on the future of Hazeley then why not join our Parent Voice 
session on Tuesday 4th May at 6.30pm. It will be hosted online and will focus on using technology to aid learning. 
Simply email parentvoice@thehazeleyacademy.com by 9am on 4th May to book a place. You will then receive an 
email with log in details. 
 
Returning to a normal school timing of the day for Year 10 from 7th June 
As the number of positive cases of COVID-19 continues to decrease within Milton Keynes, and school numbers will 
have reduced as Year 11 and Year 13 have finished, we would like to return Year 10 to having a normal school timing 
day. They will need to be in the Academy by 8.35 a.m. and go straight to form and then their school day will finish at 
3.15 p.m. 
This will mean that for the first week the carpark might be additionally busy at key times so please take this into 
account with your journeys to the Academy.  
 
Year 10 parents – Supporting your child to prepare for their PPE’s Workshop 
On Tuesday 18th May from 6pm to 7pm we would like to invite Year 10 parents to attend a virtual Teams workshop 
on helping your child prepare for their PPEs (pre-public exams). PPEs are “mock” examinations. The PPEs will start on 
21st of June, and we will be guiding Year 10 through revision strategies and support in Tutor time over the next few 
weeks. If you would like to attend, please complete the form request link here - Year 10 PPE Workshop 
 
Maths – Assessment Dates 
Students are aware of the following information, but for your reference, assessments will be taking place in Maths 
on the following dates: 
  
Year 7                    Band A/B/C – Monday 17th May 2021; Band D – Tuesday 18th May 2021 
Year 8                    All bands – Wednesday 26th May 2021 
Year 9                    Both Bands – Thursday 6th May and Thursday 20th May 2021 
Year 10                 PPEs – weeks of 21st and 28th June 2021 
Year 12                 UCAS Exams – weeks of 7th and 14th June 2021 
 
Concerns and Complaints Policy 
An updated version of this policy can be located here on our website - download.asp (thehazeleyacademy.com). As 
you would expect from Hazeley the focus is very much on working with you as parents to try to resolve any concerns 
or complaints.  
 
School Travel 
Do you want to share your views and opinions on school travel? Maybe you have some ideas on how we can 
encourage more young people to walk or cycle? If so, it would be great to see you at out next stakeholder meeting 
online on 10th May at 5.30pm. To get involved simply email Miss Mckenzie -lmckenzie@thehazeleyacademy.com by 
9am on Tuesday 4th May.   
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The Big Ask 
The children’s commissioner is running a national survey for children with the intent that they can have their say on 
things that matter. We are encouraging all of our students to take part by clicking on the link - The Big Ask | 
Children's Commissioner for EnglandChildren's Commissioner for England (childrenscommissioner.gov.uk) 
 
Extra-Curricular 
Don’t forget to encourage your child to make the most of our extracurricular programme more details can be 
accessed here – The Hazeley Academy - Extra Curricular 
 
Online Learning 
All homework is now put on your child's individual class Microsoft Team. Please encourage your child to check their 
Outlook emails and class Teams regularly. If your child cannot access Microsoft, please email 
ITS@thehazeleyacademy.com . 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mr Nelson  
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